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Questions Comments:

I am asking you to not place Big Creek on the 303 list. Please use scientific evidence and not the
irrational fears of certain individuals when considering this placement. It doesn’'t belong there and they
know it. Despite their best efforts.l find it extremely troubling to think that ADEQ is leaning on any
advice from the watershed Alliance. They are biased. Water Test should be done by unbiased parties
period. During the summer, all the creeks get low and grow algae, even before the hog farm was
there, it is normal.
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